
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

Date: June 7, 2021 

Contact: Derek Harms     

Email: dharms@springfieldparks.org 

 

WASHINGTON PARK BOTANICAL GARDEN MUSEUM 

GRANT – PUBLIC INPUT MEETING AND PROPOSED 

PROJECT SURVEY   

 

[Springfield, IL] The Springfield Park District Board of 

Trustees will conduct a Public Input Meeting at the 

Bunn Administrative Office, this Wednesday, June 9th at 

5:30 pm just before their regular monthly Committee 

Meeting.  Bunn Administrative Offices are located at 

2500 S. 11th Street, Springfield IL 62703 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Washington 

Park Botanical Garden proposed project to renovate and 

replace the aging Conservatory Dome and infrastructure.  

A brief overview and project inspiration images will be 

shared with the public to allow for public input regarding 

this potential Washington Park Botanical Garden Museum 

Grant improvement Project. 

 

Please plan to attend this Wednesday, June 9th at 5:30 

pm to listen to the presentation, give feedback and 

ask any questions you might have about this project. 

 

### 

For more information on this topic and any other Park 

District news related items, please visit our website at 

www.springfieldparks.org 
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